

Board of Supervisors County of San Mateo

September 6, 2011

Executive Director Richard Napier
City/County Association of Governments of San Mateo County (C/CAG)
555 County Center, Fifth Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Re: Midcoast Community Council representation on BPAC

Dear Mr. Napier,

As county supervisor for the Midcoast, I appreciate the important role trails play for bicyclists and pedestrians in this community. I also understand the importance of having local representation involved in the planning of local projects. Because of this, I fully support the Midcoast Community Council's (MCC) request to have representation on BPAC.

The MCC's first-hand knowledge of the Midcoast's need for bicycle and pedestrian trails will play a pivotal role in the planning of projects in this distinct area. Their knowledge of the Midcoast's character will provide a unique perspective on projects on the coastside. I strongly urge you to consider their request for representation on BPAC. Thank you.

Sincerely

Don Horsley, Supervisor

San Mateo County

CC: Len Erickson, Chair of MCC

